
“Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness”

Friday 25th October 2024

Miss Weston Leaving Letter

Dear Parents & Carers,

A much valued member of staff, Miss Weston, will be sadly leaving us today. She has been a
dedicated teacher at Crossley Hall Primary School for 5 years, and during her time with us has
made significant contributions, including teaching classes in both Key Stage1 and Key Stage 2.
The difference she has made to so many children has been incredible, and our team will not be
the same without her.

Both staff and children will certainly Miss Weston and we all wish her all the very best in her future
endeavours!

We thank you for your continued support.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs E Monnery

Headteacher
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